SOUTH QUEENSLAND JUNIOR TENPIN BOWLING
SECRETARIES REPORT

I am relieved but also sad to vacate this position, as i do love working with the kids and seeing the up and coming talent and lighting that candle in their mind and watching them grow and progress.  But that being said, i can watch from the side-line.
We obviously didn’t make everybody happy, but I feel a majority were pleased with the efforts put in by the Committee.  Again the numbers for Championships were less than we would have liked to see, but in saying that, I myself feel that the Championships were a success and ran quiet smoothly.  Unfortunately some – when they are not running it - won’t throw their support behind the cause this is mainly directed at other Coaches and Centre Management.  This unfortunately impacts on the kids and it is the kids missing out on some fantastic opportunities.
It was a pleasure to work with my fellow committee members again this year and everyone was kept informed on what was going on.  The communication was great  and their enthusiasm and keenness to participate is yet to be matched.
I wish the 2013/14 Committee all the very best and I hope that they get the support from parents, guardians and centres that should be forthcoming.  I would also like to thank TBAQ for all of their support again this year as this has made our job a whole lot easier.  Their knowledge and guidance has been invaluable.  Also a big thank you to the parents and the juniors themselves for their support, these kids are an absolute joy to work for.
On a final note, i wish that some of these Coaches would pull their heads out of the dark little whole that it is encompassed in, and think of the kids.  Just because you don’t like who the State Coach is or someone on the committee, does not mean they are not trying their best to do the VERY BEST for the juniors.
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